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To: All PPG Sealant Resellers and Distributors 
 
This letter confirms PPG policy concerning the repackaging of its aerospace sealants. 
Repackaging of PPG aerospace sealants is prohibited. PPG aerospace sealants must only be 
packaged by PPG at PPG’s manufacturing facilities and Application Support Centers. This policy 
includes, but is not limited to, all “PR” and “PS” branded sealants, aerospace sealants sold under 
the PPG or PRC DeSoto label, and any other aerospace sealants manufactured by PPG. 
 
PPG is committed to ensuring that all customers receive product that meets their requirements. 
As part of its aerospace sealant product development and packaging quality control program, 
PPG maintains strict design and qualification standards for all of its sealant packaging containers. 
PPG also carefully inspects its packaging containers to ensure that they meet PPG quality 
standards. For these reasons, PPG quality certifications apply only to product that is 
manufactured and packaged with PPG oversight. Additionally, PPG only warrants sealant 
products that it packaged. PPG’s warranty is void upon re-packaging of its sealant products for 
resale. 
 
This policy must be strictly followed. Noncompliance may result in immediate severance of PPG 
business relationships. 
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